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Corrigendum (no. 1) for extension of date to the tender listed on 13.3.25 on 

NAFED website to all the interested millers for supply of Chana Dal to State 

Government of Jharkhand under PDS for Jan’25. 

 

 This is in reference to the tender listed on 13.3.25 on NAFED website for inviting 

technical and financial bids over email from all the interested millers for supply of 

Chana Dal to State Government of Jharkhand under PDS for Jan’25. There is a change in 

tender timings which is as under: 

 

Existing  Revised 

The bidder shall submit the bids over 
email id: isupply@nafed-india.com by 
20-03-2025, 2:00 PM. The contact 
details (Mobile Number) of the 
authorised person should be included in 
the email body while submitting the 
financial bid in password protected PDF 
file. On the date of financial bid opening 
(21.03.2025, 11:00 AM onwards), the 
authorised person will be contacted over 
phone to provide the password by the 
Constituted Committee. 

The bidder shall submit the bids over 
email id: isupply@nafed-india.com by 21-
03-2025, 2:00 PM. The contact details 
(Mobile Number) of the authorised person 
should be included in the email body while 
submitting the financial bid in password 
protected PDF file. On the date of financial 
bid opening (24.03.2025, 11:00 AM 
onwards), the authorised person will be 
contacted over phone to provide the 
password by the Constituted Committee. 
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